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Barry C. Quinlan  

From: "Ruby Dulmage" <rdulmage@ktlcanada.com>
To: "Certification Manager" <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2001 10:32 AM
Attach: Test Setup Photos.PDF
Subject: Re: FCC ID: EW79108

 
Hi Barry:
 
Below is our response to your questions:
 
1.  There was no change in the fundamental emission level due to +/- 15% variation in supply voltage.
 
2.  I have attached a pdf file containing the test setup photos.
 
I trust the above information is sufficient for you to complete this application.
 
Thanks,
Ruby
 
Ruby Dulmage
Administration
Nemko Canada Inc.
rdulmage@nemkoca.com
Tel:  613-737-9680 x 232
Fax:  613-737-9691

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Certification Manager 
To: Ruby Dulmage 
Sent: June 5, 2001 8:58 AM
Subject: FCC ID: EW79108

Hi Ruby,
 
We have identified the following issues following our review of the application:
 
1.  Please supply evidence responsive to the 15.31(e) supply voltage variation requirements.
 
2.  Please supply the test setup photos in a separate file.
 
 
Best regards
 
Barry C. Quinlan
Certification & Telecom Manager
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Curtis-Straus LLC      Voice: 978.486.8880 x270
527 Great Road        Fax:    978.486.8828
Littleton, MA 01460   http://www.curtis-straus.com
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
 


